
Saturday May 16 
 

Woodley Park News 
 
Reminder about the Triangle Park Maintenance Party.  Weeding, trimming, mulching 
and planting in the little park across from 2800 Woodley Road.  Sunday May 17, 9 am to 
noonish.  Any questions, contact Elizabeth Franklin. 
 
If you have read a book to a small child any time in the last 40 years, you are probably 
familiar with the work of Eric Carle, who has written or illustrated dozens of books that 
have been translated into dozens of languages.  There will be a show of his work, “From 
Bugs to Beasts: Storytelling Through Collage,” at the Stanford in Washington Art 
Gallery, and Stanford is inviting its Woodley Park neighbors to a reception to celebrate 
the opening of the show on Friday, May 29 from 6 to 8 pm.  Questions and RSVPs to 
Nell Selander at Stanford (332-6235). 
 
The owners of Debonair Cleaners on Connecticut Avenue are proposing to build a 
residential addition over the parking lot in the rear of their building (on 24th Street).  
Because the building is in an historic district, the proposal will have to be reviewed and 
approved by the District’s Historic Preservation Review Board.  The proposal will also 
need relief from the parking requirements of the zoning regulations.  ANC 3C will 
consider the historic preservation application at its Monday, June 15 meeting, and the 
applicant will preview the proposal at the ANC Planning and Zoning Committee meeting 
on Monday, June 1 (7:30 at the police station), to which the public is invited.  We will 
post materials about the proposal on the website when we receive them. 
 
CALENDAR 
 
The WPCA Executive Committee usually meets on the first Wednesday of the month; 
the next meeting will be at 7:30 pm on Wednesday June 3 at Stanford (Connecticut Ave 
& Woodley Rd).  A draft agenda should be posted on the website a few days before the 
meeting.  All are welcome. 
 
The Second Annual WPCA Summer Solstice Picnic will be on Saturday, June 20 from 
4 to 8 pm in the park next to the Woodley playground (across from the 2900 block of 
Cortland Place).  If you would like to help with the picnic (either before or on the 20th, 
please let Tamora Ilasat know. 
 
John Goodman 
Past pres., WPCA 
For more information, visit http://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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